
Lamb Boulevards Safety Management Plan 

The Lamb Boulevard Safety Management Plan (SMP) is a transportation planning effort that focuses on traffic safety for all road users, 

incorporating corridor studies, access management, public and stakeholder input, crash analysis, roadway engineering, and application 

of the Highway Safety Manual (HSM) methods to reduce roadway crashes. The SMP process is consistent with the Nevada Strategic 

Highway Safety Plan’s overall goals of significantly reducing the number and severity of roadway crashes in the state. 

 

Study Area: Lamb Boulevard from East Desert Inn Road, north to East Lake Mead Boulevard 

Project Documents 

• Lamb Boulevard SMP – Final Report 

Public Meeting Tuesday, December 5, 2017 

• Lamb Boulevard SMP – Boards 

• Lamb Boulevard SMP – Presentation 

• Lamb Boulevard SMP – Handout 

 


